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Dear Madam I am Nouf Principal and I am writing to apply for the advertised position at Dutch Bros.With
more than 5 years of experience in the barista field, I have successfully obtained a promotion certificate

as the best barista.I was particularly attracted to this opportunity because it is the largest specialty coffee
company here and aims to provide multiple types of high-quality coffee.I would appreciate the

opportunity to discuss how my skills and experience could benefit you Thanking you in advance and
. looking forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience


